
November 11, 1974 
 
Board met at the town hall. 

 
All present. 
 
Minutes of the October meeting read and approved. 

 
Alfred Bushman applied for a permit for an addition on a small house on his property. 
O.K.ed 3-0. 
 

Gary Petrash  asked for a mobile home permit on an 8 acre plot on 140th St. after some 
discussion he was advised to get a percolation test before going any further with his 
plans. 
 

Earl Schindeldecker wanted a temporary permit for a mobile home and a small garage for 
storage to place on a 5 acre plot on Ipava (Jackson’s).  This was allowed.  $20.00. 
 
John Storlie received his permit for a home.  This had been O.K. ed previously.  

 
Bachman’s and Mrs. Turnquist were concerned about Delano Tonsager’s barn close to 
Chub Lake and their property.  They were told that pollution control agency would take 
care of this matter. 

 
The county proposal to discontinue cost sharing on road and bridge construction was 
brought up and the board voted to oppose their action.  Form was signed and clerk was to 
mail same to county board.  (Pat Scully) 

 
Albert Wacther had a petition signed y three people  to have Orndorff clean up their 
property.  Leigh Mallery was to talk to them. 
 

50 posts that were stolen were to be replaced. 
 
We were to meet Wednesday November 13 at Lakeville to discuss annexation. 
 

H.O. Leine, Clerk  


